$oldsymbol{n}$, which is a substitution of the state o 🗗 February 13, 2015 Dear First Grade Families, The Graebner First Graders will present their music concert on Thursday, March 19 at 6:30 pm in the Graebner Gym. Students **A** should arrive no earlier than 6:15 and report to their 🗗 classrooms for line up and final instructions. Students arriving before 6:15 pm need to stay with their parents in the gym until they are called to go to the classrooms. There is no specific dress requirement for this concert other than that of the school dress code in the student handbook. A Many students will choose to dress up; however, some **I** students will choose to wear regular school clothes. Students should dress to be comfortable. It can get hot on the stage so you will want to avoid heavy sweaters or lots of layers. In honor of March being Reading Month, the students have been working on songs to go with the story, Where the Wild Things Are, by Maurice Sendak. Our concert will center around this story. I look forward to seeing you at the concert on March 19th. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at susan.rosso@uticak12.org or (586) 797-5000. Sincerely, Mrs. Rosso Music Teacher